
     

This Insight takes a light-hearted look at field mushrooms and how 'bush meteorologists' say 

their emergence is a good sign for a good season, often observed during the annual delivery of 

Pasture Plus. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The excellent opening to any cropping 

and pastoral season (as shown in this 

photograph taken in South Australia) 

often brings with it something that 

transports us back to our childhood 

memories.   

 

 

Just about everywhere RLF's Representatives go they see large germinations of very large field mushrooms.  

Interestingly, (as seen in the photo), many are in, what locals refer to, as ‘Fairy Circles’.  

Some ‘Bush Meteorologists’ say that it is yet another sign that we are in for a good season.  

During the accompanying busy schedule of delivering autumn Pasture Plus orders to Farmers and Growers 

wanting to make the most from their pastures, our Reps have been asking for permission to jump the 

fence and collect 'a few' to take home ! 

 


